Ons’ Lieve Heer
op Solder

House Rules

To ensure that your visit to Ons’ Lieve Heer op Solder Museum is as pleasant for other visitors as it is for
your group, we ask you to observe the following house rules:

1. Teachers and group leaders are responsible for the visit and for the conduct of the pupils or
participants in their charge. Please ensure that the group has enough supervisors, at least one to every
ten pupils or participants, and that they remain with them in the museum.

2. Kindly ensure that pupils or participants maintain sufficient distance from the exhibits, and on no
account touch them.

3. Pupils or participants should be advised not to disturb other visitors; please ensure that they do not
make excessive noise and not to run in the museum.

4. No food or drink may be consumed in the museum; moreover, the museum is a no smoking area.

5. Instructions by museum attendants must be obeyed at all times.

6. If pupils or participants are given assignments that involve writing answers on paper, please ensure
they have suitable boards to write on. These are available at the reception desk. Kindly ensure that no
one writes on the tables, showcases or walls.

7. When splitting the group into smaller units, arrange a time and place to finish in advance.

8. Cloakroom: No bags may be taken into the museum. Bags and coats may be left at the cloakroom.
Please instruct the pupils and participants not to leave any valuable items. Free lockers are available for
teachers’ and group leaders’ carrier bags.

NB. Some of these rules may seem a little unnecessary; of course no one should touch the exhibits. Even
so, some pupils or participants may try to point at a painting with their finger, pen or route folder. Not
everyone realises that the objects are in fact real and most of them are unique.
Information/reservations for groups from Monday to Friday, 9.00-13.00:

Mrs Trees van Mansfeld

T +31(0)20 624 61 02
F +31 (0)20 638 18 22



